
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of all Year 11 Pupils 

 
 

1st November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

UCAS Information Evening - Monday 6th November  
 

As part of the Post-16 options process, we are leading several sessions to provide additional support and 
guidance to pupils and parents/carers.  
 
On average, 86% of our Sixth Form students choose to go to university after Sixth Form. This is a major 
focus at this time, as A-Level choices may determine the courses and institutions that pupils are able to 
apply to in Year 13. 

 
So far, the Year 11’s have had the following sessions: 
 
Friday 29th September  Introduction to the Sixth Form assembly 
 
Friday 13th September Introduction to university applications assembly 
 
16th-20th and 30th October A practical introduction to the UCAS process.  Delivered to Year 11 pupils in 

the Sixth Form Study room. 
 
I am sure you are taking a keen interest in this process, offering support, guidance and advice to your 
children. To facilitate this, you are warmly invited to attend the Introduction to UCAS evening on Monday 
6th November, 6-7pm.  This event is for parents/carers only, so pupils should not attend.   During the 
session we will look at subject choices, university admissions and have a practical session in the ICT suite.  
The talk will start at 6pm and last for one hour.  There will be a chance to ask questions afterwards.  
 
Just as a polite reminder, the deadline for completing the online applications for Sixth Form is Friday 24th 
November.  It is essential that this deadline is met to secure a consultation meeting.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
 
 
Joanne Osborn  
Key Stage 5 Year Leader and Curriculum Team Leader for Geography 
 


